
Our Residents & their furry fam-

ily members  have been snug-

gling up all winter...we’re ready 

for some sunshine & time spent 

outdoors!  We have lots of great 

things planned for this coming 

Spring and Summer!  Be Sure to 

stay tuned to see them all…!!! 



Our Residents had a very custom-

ized Valentine’s Soiree this year 

with house-made gold-dusted choc-

olates, red-velvet cupcakes, person-

alized Valentine’s cups and more!  

Very Special Thank You to Ms. Jeanna Gray, Life Enrichment Coordinator, for the candies & cupcakes, and Ms. Brittney Owens for the 

personalized Valentine’s Day Cups, and to Ms. Karen Linville for the sweet little teddy bears! Our Residents loved all the special treats! 



March Birthdays 

Cecilia Hughes, Resident  3/14 

LaDonna Harp, Concierge  3/15 

Margaret Whitaker, Resident  3/21 

Everette Ray, Resident   3/30 

Darrell Wilson, Resident  3/31 

March Anniversaries 

David VanWinkle, Resident  3/29 

During the recent ice and snow storm, Arcadian Cove 

had several staff members who stayed at the communi-

ty to ensure our Residents were cared for.  They were 

prepared for emergency protocols, but thankfully did 

not have to use them!  I wanted to extend an extra 

Thank You to those staff members who went the extra 

mile to make Arcadian Cove the safest place to call 

Home!  You all are true HEROES!! 


